
City of Asheville
Office of the Mayor

P.O. Box 7148
Asheville, NC 28802

Phone: (828) 259-5600
www.ashevillenc.gov

April 8, 2022

Sister Cities International

I would like to recommend Jessica Coffield for the Board of Sister Cities International. I’ve
known her through her service to our community with Asheville Sister Cities and the Junior
League of Asheville for the past six years. Her dedication and experience would be a valuable
asset.

She has participated in and planned or coordinated multiple events related to receiving and
sending delegations for Asheville Sister Cities. Her leadership within the organization has helped
to revitalize city relationships and attract new members.

I am confident that Jessica would prove a positive addition to the SCI Board of Directors.

Thank you,

Esther Manheimer
Mayor, City of Asheville
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